Four-week Prospecting

Course Offered at UA

A four-week Basic Prospecting -

course will be offered on the
University of Alaska campus
from March 9 through April 3,
1970. The course will be taught
by Willow M. Burand.

This course is part of a state-
wide Mining Extension Program

which includes Anchorage, El- |

mendorf Air Force Base, Ketchl-
kan, Sitka, Homer, Kenai, Wran-
gell and Shakmnﬁk.

Mining Extension short cours-
es have been offered since 1938
as a public service function of
the University. Thousands of per-
sons have attended the courses,
many of whom have subsequent-
ly discovered and produced much
valuable ore.

The class will meet in the
evenings, Momay through Fri-
day, between 7:00 and 10:00

p-m. in the Brooks Building on
thr.: University Campus.

Because class enrollment will
be limited, interested persons
should re-register by calling 479-
7295. There is no registration
fee for this course.



